
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Lord Mayor of London has charged his Water Bailiff and Under 
Bailiff to travel by boat on the River Thames from the City of 
London to the London Stone in Staines upon Thames on the 28th & 
29th June visiting and saluting the Royal National Lifeboat Institute 
stations on route. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The last visit by a Lord Mayor to the London Stone was in 1973. 
The stone marks the point up to where for over 400 years the City of 
London used to control the River Thames. 
 
To take part in this special occasion please see the ‘Notice of Interest’ 
at https://form.typeform.com/to/GLh63oGl 
 
Spaces are limited to a maximum of fifteen powered and twenty 
unpowered craft ~ please see the required specification on the link 
above. There will be a donation to raise funds for the RNLI. 
 
 This event is being organised by the Company of 

Watermen & Lightermen of the River Thames on 
behalf of the Lord Mayor and raising funds for the  
RNLI in their 200th Anniversary year. 
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On the 30th June the Lord Mayor, Rt 
Hon. Alderman Professor Michael 
Mainelli, will join them aboard their 
craft and escorted by a flotilla of 
powered and unpowered craft, cruise to 
the London Stone where at 11.30am he 
will meet the Mayor of Spelthorne and 
other dignitaries and mark the occasion 
with due ceremony. 

 


